
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten – Year 3 Swimming Term 4 
 
 
Dear Kindergarten and Pre-Primary parents, 
 
 
All students in Kindergarten to Year 3 will be involved in swimming lessons during Term 4. These lessons 
will take place on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays during Weeks 2, 3 and 4  (21st October – 6th 
November) at the Christ Church Grammar School Pool. 
 
 
In order to place your son in the correct ability group, could you please email me your son’s current swim 
level. If your son is not currently enrolled in swimming lessons, could you inform me of this.   
 
 
For more information on the time of the lessons and what the boys need to bring, please refer to the 
“Swimming Letter 2019”. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
McKenzie Pugh 
PK - Year 3 Physical Education Teacher 
mpugh@stmarys.wa.edu.au 
 
 
 
 


